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NEW MISSIONS FIELD - PAKISTAN FIRST MISSIONS TRIP TO PAKISTAN  

After being invited by Pastor Sadiq Emmanuel on a 

regular basis for five years to come to Pakistan, 

Pastor Conrad has decided to visit him this 

November to see his Christian School and Sewing 

Centres. Whilst in Pakistan, Pastor Conrad will also 

be ministering at 2 three-day pastor’s workshops 

and at a number of local churches.  

Pastor Emmanuel has translated the church of hope 

Pastors Workshop Manual into Urdu and has 

organised the workshops for Pastor Conrad to 

speak at. With many people in the war torn nation 

of Pakistan needing encouragement, Pastor Conrad 

is looking forward to ministering the love of Christ 

in that nation in November and encouraging several 

hundred pastors. Please pray for him.  

 

Pastor Emmanuel runs regular training workshops 

to help equip Christians for the work of ministry. 

Christians hungry for God meeting at a house 

fellowship meeting in Pakistan 

Pastor Emmanuel sharing at a Training Workshop 

Pastor John Mark taught at a recent conference in 

Hyderabad on the Baptism in the Holy Spirit 

Pastor Conrad will be visiting Multan in Pakistan 



             

 

 

             

 

 

INDIA MISSIONS – UPCOMING WORKSHOP 

Pastor John Mark from Church of Hope in Suryapet 

has run many pastors workshops throughout South 

India over the past 5 years using our Church of Hope 

training manuals. His next one-day pastor’s 

workshop will be in the second week of November.  

In every workshop run by Church of Hope in India 

and Africa, the pastors attending are given a free 

Pastors Workshop Manual. As a typical village 

church member in India earns from $3.00 to $4.00 a 

day, many village pastors have great financial 

challenges and need encouragement and support. 

Due to the generous support from other Christians 

and churches here in Australia, we have been able 

to provide Pastor John Mark with thousands of 

manuals to give to pastors attending workshops run 

by him. Donations to support this work and Bishop 

Benson can be made into the following Account: 

CBA Church of Hope Missions Account: 

BSB No. 06 3001    Account No. 1036 2429 

 

 

 

AFRICA MISSIONS – MANUALS IN SWAHILI 

(Many pastors requesting training manuals) 

PASTORS MANUAL TRANSLATED INTO SWAHILI 

Bishop Benson has almost completed with a team of 

three others the translation of our Pastors 

Workshop Manual into Swahili, a language spoken 

by around 200 million in East Africa 

DROP IN CENTRE CHURCH IN BLACKTOWN IN 2014 

With many needs in the Blacktown area and as many 

people are being reached each Thursday night in our 

street church meetings, we will be opening in 2014 a 

day drop in centre church in the heart of Blacktown. 

Our next Newsletter will contain more details. 

Many African pastors have asked for manuals to 

start bible colleges and to help equip other pastors. 

As finances come into our Missions Account, Bishop 

Benson, our Church of Hope co-ordinator in Africa is 

able to print out more manuals and to help other 

pastors to establish their ministry training programs. 
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MELBOURNE CHURCH The Friday night Flinders 

Street Station outreach continues to see many 

people coming to Christ. Since moving to the 

Multicultural Hub this year, the numbers at the 

Saturday night worship meeting have also increased.  

http://www.coh.org.au/

